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Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 10:46 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: comment in favor of SB 926

Public Comment in support of SB 926 
David Eisler, 88613 Nelson Mtn. Rd, Walton, OR 97490  4/2/2019 
 
I manage 160 acres of forestland in the Oregon Coast Range. We have never used toxic chemicals in managing our 
forestland but we have experienced aerial spray drift from neighboring industrial forest on several occasions over the 
last 30 years and we have experience state agency unwillingness to show any concern for the chemical trespass and our 
health. 
 
SN 926 attempt to provide basic protection for rural landowners and communities with forested drinking water sources 
has been blocked by industrial timber interests before. 
At what point will legislators realize that human health is more important than the toxic use of chemicals to manage 
forests and in particular, the aerial application in what are steep sloped Coast Range mountains where chemicals are the 
most likely to drift for miles. 
We can only hope that legislators will consider that they will be on the record for blocking this extremely important bill 
and may be held accountable for be unwilling to protect human health. 
Please support Senate Bill 926 
 
 


